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Attention ADEQ professionals.
 
Regarding: C&H Modification Request : ARG590001 AFIN 51-00164
 
Thank you for the commitment to keep us abreast of the activities associated with the
C & H farm on a website we can access.  As a citizen of Arkansas, a resident of
Baxter County and landowner on the White River, I am working to pay close attention
to the care and management of the Buffalo River Watershed – and the treasure that
we enjoy in that river, the economy it supports. 
 
I believe this modification should be denied until the probable current leaking and that
impact on groundwater can be determined.  Please conduct a public hearing on these
issues for clarification.
 
 
Jane E. Darr
242 Wheatstone Place
Cotter, AR 72626y
jedarr@centurytel.net
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